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Thank you Madam President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Hungary to the third cycle of the UPR and thanks them for their presentation. 

It is of great concern the continuous incidents of racist hate speech in Hungary against Roma, migrants, refugees, asylum seekers and other minorities including by public figures promoting racial hatred. In this regard we recommend that Hungary takes concrete measures to end racist hate speech and incitement to violence including by strengthening relevant legislations and to investigate and prosecute incidents of racist hate speech. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would also like to recommend that Hungary enact legislations to conflict affected areas and to provide guidance and advice for business enterprises on ensuring respect for human rights and to prevent and address the heightened risk of corporate involvement in gross human right violations in conflict affected areas including situations of foreign occupation. 

We wish Hungary a successful review. 

I thank you 
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